9 December 2013

Comments on revised Management Action Plan regarding the
Ombla hydropower plant

Given that the Ombla loan is cancelled and that the recommendations are of a more
general nature, the only comment we would have is that if the planned guidelines are not
to be part of the new Environmental and Social Policy itself, then the other documents
containing the guidelines need to be publicly available.

If such documents are not public, it will be extremely difficult for potential future
complainants to the PCM to know whether the bank is in compliance with the guidelines or
not and this will make it difficult to write well-grounded and informed complaints.

Kind regards,

Ms Pippa Gallop
CEE Bankwatch Network

Enes Cerimagic,
Zelena akcija/Friends of the Earth Croatia



